
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

7. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received an update on key dates and issues regarding Board activity over the coming 

weeks. 
 
 Staff undertook to check and advise on the current situation regarding the removal of the former public 

toilet building opposite the Sign of the Takahe. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


